Durham School for Girls Doha — &Ll d>gull pyd duwyde

Good morning,

Please find below the new timings for all secondary students starting November 1 — 17, 2022. All students must arrive and leave promptly
according to the times below please as lessons will continue as normal.

After school clubs run through Calibre — Swimming, Gymnastics and Ballet will continue. But all other school clubs will have to be suspended during
this time and will restart in January.

Please note that starting from tomorrow no parents will require Ehteraz to enter the school.
Kind regards,

Ms. Munton
Head of Secondary
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